Wiscasset Historic Preservation Commission

Minutes, 7/5/18

Present: John Reinhardt, Gordon Kontrath, Pam Logan, Wendy Donovan

1) Call to order
The meeting was called to order at 5:00 pm
2) Consideration of minutes

Reinhardt moved to accept the minutes of the 6/21/18 meeting as presented. The motion
passed 4-0.

3) Certificate of Appropriateness review
There were no COA’s
4) Old Business

The Castine Preservation Ordinance has language to cover what happens when an applicant
does something differently from what is approved in a COA, and for changes that are made
without an appropriate COA. Something to include in our ordinance?

The Maine Historic Preservation Commission is sponsoring 2 Preservation Workshops:
“Beyond the COA: Expanding the Vision of the Historic Preservation Commission”
Wednesday, September 12 from 12-4 at the Auburn Public Library, and
“Within our Reach: Researching and Writing Grants to Benefit Community Historic
Preservation” Wednesday, October 24 from 1-3 in Belfast

5) New business
Logan suggested developing a list of recommended paint colors for historic buildings.

Gina Hamilton noted that the HPC still has $1,000 in our account that was intended to cover
the cost of a secretary. Other uses?

The meeting was adjourned at 5:28 pm

The next commission meeting will be Thursday, July 19 at 5:00 pm.



